
 

  

 

Welcome to the Mount Vernon Highway at Long Island Drive Intersection Improvement 

Project Open House. 

 

The proposed project will improve the safety of the intersection, and operational 

performance, by adding a traffic signal at Mount Vernon Highway and Long Island Drive, 

including the driveway of Arlington Cemetery. Currently, the cemetery driveway is offset 

with Long Island Drive, which overlaps with left-turn movements on Mount Vernon 

Highway. Long Island Drive sees heavy queuing and long delays at the stop sign at Mount 

Vernon Highway. Additionally, when vehicles are queued in both lanes of the approach, 

sight distance for drivers is obstructed. 

 

We invite you to review the proposed improvements and provide your feedback.  

 

Comments may be provided by one of the following methods: 

 

• Email your comments to: communications@sandyspringsga.gov 

• Mail your comment card to: City of Sandy Springs, 1 Galambos Way, Public 

Works Department, Sandy Springs, GA, 30328 

 

The comment period will be open until Thursday, October 31, 2024. 

 

For project information, go to sandyspringsga.gov/MVHLongIsland 
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